Parent Representatives Needed for your School!

Your school’s Site Based Team (SBT) has openings for the 2017-2018 school year for a parent
representative (s).

The Site Based Team helps create activities and initiatives to help fulfill the academic needs of all of our
students. Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to get involved in your child’s learning. Site Based
Teams consist of parent and teacher representatives, as well as the Principal, who all participate
equally. Some programs have included the Elementary Duathlon and Science Symposium. Sub-
committees are formed to do most of the research and development for the programs that the site
based teams implement. You do not need to be a team member to work on a sub-committee. The
teams are also involved in the interview process for teaching positions.

To become a parent team representative you must:

Have a child in the school you are applying for,
Be able to make a two year commitment, and
Be available and attend the monthly meetings (please see schedule below).

Employees of Sayville Public Schools are not eligible to serve as parent representatives. Names will be
picked randomly at the SMBA General Meeting on April 24th. All are welcome to attend the meeting.
You will be contacted after your name is received by the District Steering Parent Representatives.

Please return the bottom portion of this notice to 99 Greeley Avenue by March 31*, 2017.

Thank you.
District Steering Committee

Site Based Team meeting schedule 2017/2018

(Please check the District Calendar for any changes.)

Cherry Avenue Elementary 3:30 pm 4" Tuesday of every month
Sunrise Drive Elementary 3:4 5pm 3" Wednesday of every month
Lincoln Avenue Elementary 8:15am 3" Wednesday of every month
Sayville Middle School 3:15 pm 1t Wednesday of every month
Sayville High School 3:30 pm 2" Tuesday of every month

SBT 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR

Name:

Phone:

Email:

School you are interested in:

List Child(ren)/School/Grade:




